
CCC Team: Bernie Day, Isaac Escoto, andrww lamanque, Kimberlee Messina & cori nuñez 	
  

CCC Communiqué 
October 24, 2014 

 

News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please carefully 

review this list and contact your CCC rep and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or 
comments. 

 ATHL-Preseason Conditioning for Women Sand Volleyball I K. Ripp 
 ATHL-Intercollegiate Women's Sand Volleyball I K. Ripp 
 ATHL- Intercollegiate Women's Sand Volleyball II K. Ripp 
 ATHL-Sand Sport Techniques & Conditioning K. Ripp 
 ATHL-Functional Fitness for Women's Sand Volleyball K. Ripp 
 ANTH-Cultures of the World: British Isles S. Connell 
 ANTH-Cultures of the World: Southeast Asia S. Connell 
 ANTH-Cultures of the World: Mediterranean S. Connell 
 EMT-Emergency Medical Service Academy D. Huseman 
 EMTP-Introduction to Paramedics D. Huseman 
 
v New Local Program: A Certificate of Achievement, Personal Trainer program application was 

presented to the committee. This program has been vetted through the new campus Program 
Creation Process and has a strong recommendation from the advisory group that represents 
local community interests. CCC will take action on this item at the November 4th meeting. 
Please feel free to provide any feedback to your Division Curr Reps for that meeting. 

 
v Local GE Applications: The CCC discussed the confusion regarding due dates for local GE 

course applications. The results of the discussion were the following suggestions: (1) local GE 
applications would be due December 5th to the Instruction Office for 2015-16 and (2) if the 
author is asked for further information, they must respond by March 1st or they would be 
asked to reapply for the following school year. Please provide feedback or les us know if you 
have any questions. 

	
  

“We need your feedback!” items: 
v Hot Topics: The CCC discussed working topics to focus conversation on for the remainder of 

Fall quarter: hybrid courses, cross-listing course guidelines, publication of Pass/No Pass 
course info, and the possibility of streamlining General Education. Please let your Curr Reps 
know if you have any questions, and please provide them with feedback to share at CCC. 


